
 

 

 
 
 
Date: 5th June, 2020 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
SCRIP CODE: 511147 
Company: Wall Street Finance Limited 
 
Subject:  SEBI Circular - SEBl/HO/ DDHS/CIR/ P/ 2018/ 144 dated 26th November, 2018 
 
This is with reference to above mentioned subject matter, we hereby confirm that the Company is not a 
Large Corporates (LC) as on 31st March, 2020 per the framework and applicability criteria as provided in 
the aforesaid circular.  
 
Kindly take the above mentioned information on record and acknowledge the receipt of the same. 
 
Thanking You, 
For Wall Street Finance Limited 
 
 
_________________ 
Chaitali Desai 
Company Secretary 
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